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A meeting of the Talbot County Forestry Board was held on Monday September 26, 2022 
at 4:00 pm at the Talbot S.C.D. building.   The following members were in attendance: 

 
Dale Foxwell – Chair  Phil MacDonald Sr.  Ed Heikes, Sr. 
John Bidwell   Jim Harris – Secretary  

 
Items of Business: 
 

1) The Board reviewed the Critical Area Timber Harvest for Sandusky Real Estate 
Investment Corp.  The Board recommended approval of the plan. 
 

2) I advised the Board that I am retiring and my last day as Project Forster will be 
October 31, 2022. 

 
3) The Board donated $150.00 to the Maryland Big Tree Program. 
 
4) It was discussed that Johnson Lumber Co. sawmill is now in a partnership with 

another sawmill.  They may be cutting more pine timber in the future. 
 
5) The Forest Service is still interviewing individuals to fill the positions for the 5 

Million Trees Program. 
 
6) The technician position in Kent/Queen Annes County has been filled by Devyn 

Croghan.  The technician for here in Caroline/Talbot has been filled by Evan 
McCarthy and will start on Oct. 5.  He is transferring over from the 
Howard/Montgomery Project. 

 
 
With no further business the meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

James E. Harris 
 
Jim Harris - Secretary 
Talfb22-9-26 


